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The only times when | have been held up on the A303 passing Stonehenge the problem has been
caused at the roundabout to the east as drivers have to give way to traffic on their right. The
quicker, cheaper and environmentally friendly solution would be to provide a bridge for the

north/south bound traffic.
Yours faithfully,

Chris Slade





